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Issue History:
This is a brand new Issue.

Title:
CBPC 4: Memorandum of Understanding between CFP and NACCHO

Issue you would like the Conference to consider:
Acceptance of a Memorandum of Understanding between the Conference for Food Protection and the National Association of County and City Health Officials (NACCHO). A draft final Memorandum of Understanding has been reviewed and approved by NACCHO staff and the CFP Executive Board. The CFP Constitution and Bylaws/Procedures Committee has also determined that the draft final Memorandum of Understanding is not in conflict with other CFP governing documents.

Public Health Significance:
The Conference Executive Board wishes to establish a formal working relationship with NACCHO.

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:
Adoption of the Memorandum of Understanding with the National Association of County and City Health Officials (NACCHO). Note: Document is attached to Issue titled Report - CFP Constitution, ByLaws, and Procedures Committee (CBPC), Document #6. 
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